
Submitter: Christy Abbe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I urge you to oppose this bill.  There are already federal regulations in place and 

further regulation will not help.  The requirements for 24 hour surveillance will just be 

too expensive for small ffl's. There is no distinction in rules for manufacturers 

(gunsmiths) who have to register as ffl's and home businesses. This is a privacy 

issue for small home businesses.  

 

The fee for the license is also burdensome for small businesses. It just seems like 

another way for the state to collect revenue and fuel the bureaucracy. 

 

Please oppose this badly written bill. 


